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May 8, 2020 
MarineFisheries Advisory 

MARINE FISHERIES ADVISORY COMMISSION MEETING POSTPONED TO  MAY 21 
 

The May 14, 2020 Marine Fisheries Advisory Commission (MFAC) meeting is being postponed 
to May 21, 2020. The meeting will begin at 9AM and will be held virtually via a Zoom webinar. 
The meeting agenda, meeting materials, and webinar login information will be posted to the 
MFAC website over the next week. Please contact Jared Silva via e-mail (jared.silva@mass.gov) 
if you have any additional questions.  
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